
 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates: 
2nd – All Script orders 
Due 
 
6th – Festival of Lessons 
and Carols 
 
10th – DOCA Christmas 
Program 6:45-7:15pm 
 
13th – Carols and Bells 
and Christmas Around 
the World 
 
16th Parent Chapel 
Video 
 
21st – Jan 3rd Preschool 
is CLOSED, full time 
only 
 
24th-28th DOCA Closed 
January 1st – DOCA  
Closed  
 

 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

  We had a great November! 
  The students had fun making their Thanksgiving projects 

and tree ornaments, reviewing the colors and shapes we have 
learned so far, and picking up leaves. We also talked about 
different ways we can be thankful and give thanks to God! 

 In December, we will be discussing the birth of Jesus and His 
birthday!  We will have lot of fun projects coming home, so 
please look in the folders! 

We have important dates listed on the left hand side, so make 
sure you check them!  

If you are looking for a family friendly worship service, we 
invite you attend Carols and Bells followed by Christmas 
Around the World event. It is a service that lets the children be 
a part of it by singing and ringing lots and lots of bells! More 
details can be found at www.gdlc.org  

Also, we wanted to let you know there will be no preschool 
only full time students from December 21st through January 1st. 
DOCA will be closed on December 24th -28th, and again on 
January 1st.   
    We look forward to a fun December with your child, and 
Merry Christmas! 
                
                          In Christ’s name,      
                              Mrs. Jessica and Ms. Brittany    

    
       

 

December 2020 

Newsletter 
Kittens Class 

    Unit topic: Christmas 
    Emphasis: Jesus’ Birthday 

Fruit of the spirit: Church Workers 
Color: Green Shape: Triangle  
Memory verse: “God loved the world so much that he gave his only Son. “ – John 3:16 

http://www.gdlc.org/

